
FAQ Summer Boot Camp 

 

1.  Which course should my child take? 
Most students should sign up according to the course they are scheduled to begin in the fall. 

However, students entering Geometry without a solid background in Algebra 1, are 

recommended to sign up for the Algebra boot camp. 

 

2. If my child is in honors can he/she take this course?  
Yes. All students are welcome. However, the level of difficulty will be more suited for a student 

who needs remediation and review. Students who have signed up for their first Honors course 

may benefit from this program.  

 

3. Does every child review the same skills? 
We do our best to meet the individual needs of the student. There are several topics that are 

vital that we cover more extensively as a group.  

4. Will your course cover any of next course material? 
Yes, in theory. The course is intended to review pre-requisite material as a priority and give an 

introduction to the upcoming course. Students who have not mastered pre-requisite concepts 

should continue with that material before moving forward with new material. This will be 

determined on a student by student basis. 

5. What happens if my child is absent? 

The instructors can provide any materials that were missed. Because this program is short and 

compact, missing a day can mean missing a significant amount of instruction and practice. 

However, instructors will do their best to accommodate individuals who have to miss class.  

 

6. Will my child receive feedback on their progress? 
Yes, absolutely. Students will be provided feedback daily.  

 

7. What materials are required? 

Students should bring a folder, paper, pencil and any calculator. We will likely be able to provide 

TI graphing calculators, but it is preferred that student bring their own. 


